
 
 
   Berkeley, June 3, 2003 
 
 
Dear EOS Editor, 
 
 
We are submitting the revised version following manuscript: 
 
"The MOBB experiment: a prototype permanent off-shore ocean bottom broadband 
station", 
 
authors: B. Romanowicz, D. Stakes, R. Uhrhammer, D. Neuhauser, T. Ramirez and 
D. Dolenc 
 
for publication in EOS as a feature article. 
 
There were only minor editorial comments on the text, which we have taken 
into account 
 
Sincerely, 
 
Barbara Romanowicz 
Professor of Geophysics 
Chair, Department of Earth and Planetary Science 
U.C. Berkeley 
 


